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Dear Parents/Carers

CLASS 2 TRIP TO THE BLACK COUNTRY MUSEUM – Wednesday 29th November 2023

As part of our History topic, we will be taking Class 2 to The Black Country Museum in Dudley on

Wednesday 29th November 2023. We will leave school at 8:45am and will travel to the museum by

coach. Please ensure your child arrives at school by 8.25am. We will return to school by 3.30pm.

The children will need to wear school uniform and bring a coat and will need a packed lunch in a bag

that they can carry by themselves (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please).

The school is committed to providing additional learning opportunities for your child, which extends

their understanding of the curriculum being taught. The children will be looking at toys past and

present, where they will get to investigate the toys belonging to children who lived in the houses

from 1880-1940. They will also take part in street games when looking at some traditional pastimes of

the Black Country children.

There is a voluntary contribution of £19.75 per pupil, however, the visit cannot go ahead if the

school has not received sufficient parental contributions by Monday 6th November. This contribution

goes towards:

● Entrance fee

● Insurance cover (where contractual insurance has been purchased)

● Travel (coach fees)
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Please click on the following link and complete the consent form to say that you are happy for your

child to take part in the Black Country Museum trip. The charge will be uploaded to your child’s

Parentpay account.

https://forms.gle/ecxbgMSwqjVcZdjr6

Yours sincerely

Miss L Derry

Class 2 Teacher


